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Diversity is important to New York Yearly Meeting.  Some people come seeking the inward 
power and spiritual authenticity they missed elsewhere.  Sometimes we fall short of our 
intentions to include all fully within our blessed community.  Individuals and monthly meetings 
differ on issues of profound importance to them.  We remain united in our belief that, as we 
witness to that of God in everyone and are gathered in intimate communion with the Divine, way 
opens to revitalize and change our individual and corporate lives. 
 
 
[To replace the paragraph beginning on p. 72, “In recent years…” and ending on p. 73 “…and 
corporate lives.”] 

 


